
From:  

Howard Shapiro  

Email:  

howeird3@gmail.com  

Location:  

Portland  

Submitted written testimony to the Joint Committee on Transportation for the 6/4 Roadshow 
Hearing:  

I learned when I spent my first 65 years in California that adding freeways and lanes doesn’t solve 
transportation and climate problems. It is imperative that Oregon doesn’t make the same mistakes. 
Please do not add more freeways and lanes to our transportation system. Concentrate on electric mass 
transit.  
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